
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Regarding the proposed developement of properties on the land owned by 
of Watercress Farm with access off Rushgreen Road through Grassmere, Mardale and 
Thirlmere Drive. 

I strongly object to the building of any properties on this land. This is a densly populated 
housing estate with too many cars for houses (1960 build) which causes problems 
sometimes now with cars having to park on roads and it being difficult to get through, 
having building wagons, deliveries etc would be a nightmare. 

I live in  and spent many months living through  refurbishment of his 
house Watercress Farm with dirty roads, not being able to get out of my drive sometimes 
for wagons, noise . I could go on and on. This is a very small road with limited turning 
access. 

The whole estate is not adequate to take so much large heavy traffic and would cause 
mayhem for several years. 

It seems ludicress to me that planning for any extension to a house requires additional 
parking, easy access etc but allow a new developement being built at the end if a small cul 
de sac with dreadfull access roads. 

I STRONGLY OBJECT. 




